PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that due to a resignation there is one vacancy on the Board of Fire Commissioners
of the East Clinton Fire District in the Town of Clinton, located in Dutchess County. The Board of Fire
Commissioners are accepting letter of interest from individuals who may wish to serve as a fire
commissioner. Candidates for appointment to the vacancy must be at least 18 years of age and must
reside in the East Clinton Fire District. Fire Commissioners are required to meet monthly and do not
receive any pay Interested individuals may submit a letter outlining their qualifications addressed to the
East Clinton Fire District at PO Box 181, Clinton Corners, New York 12514.

Maryann Thompsett
Secretary/Treasurer

Board of Fire Commissioners
East Clinton Fire District



